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ATTENTION NEW JERSEY FAMILYCARE NJFC)/MEDICAID 
BENEFICIARIES NOT ENROLLED IN MANAGED CARE 

 
Effective January 1, 2013, a practitioner that refers, orders, operates, 
prescribes or attends to your healthcare needs must be enrolled as a 
billing or ‘non-billing’ provider in the NJFC/Medicaid Program in 
order for a healthcare service covered by Medicaid to be paid for by 
the State of New Jersey. Typical healthcare services may include, but 
not be limited to prescriptions, diagnostic tests, or physician office 
visits. Your healthcare provider may advise you of this requirement 
when you request a covered healthcare service. 
 
If your healthcare provider is not currently enrolled as a provider in 
the NJFC/Medicaid Program, the healthcare service you requested 
will not be paid for by the State. You will need to request your 
healthcare service from an enrolled practitioner, or you may choose 
to pay for the service you are requesting. 

 
If not enrolled, your healthcare provider may request a “non-billing” 
provider application on line at http://www.njmmis.com or contact the 
Gainwell Technologies Provider Enrollment Unit at 609-588-6036 to 
request an application. 


